
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19 

August 14, 2020 4:36 pm  

Good Evening from Luther Manor. Can you believe yesterday was five months since 
COVID-19 became such a prominent new word in our vocabulary and drastically 
changed all of our lives! Regardless of how long this pandemic continues, the safety of 
our residents and staff remain our top priority! We will continue with our protocols, 
precautions and daily screening of staff and all Health Care Center and Assisted Living 
Residents and do all that we can to withstand and overcome this pandemic!  
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve. All of your support has been overwhelming! Please 
continue to connect with your loved ones as often as you can. Don’t forget our Sharing 
God’s Love team is here to help! Just email SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get 
started. 
 

Shout Outs of Thanks! 
 

● Thank you to Celia Dupuy, from Collierville, TN. Your cards were so sweet 
and kind. We don’t know how you heard about Luther Manor, yet we sure 
appreciate you taking the time to be so thoughtful of our residents! Your card 
made us all feel good! 
 

 
 



 

● Thank you to Daniel Graham, from Omaha, NE for your letter. Your thoughts 
on resiliency and staying strong is exactly what this generation does. Our 
residents have so many incredible stories of what they have overcome, we will 
overcome COVID-19 too! Once again not sure how you found us, but we 
appreciate you! 
 

 
 

● I’m not sure if you all noticed, but I’d like to make a special acknowledgement 
that it sure seems like every state in our incredible United States of America has 
reached out to encourage our residents and staff! Here is the encouragement 
that Celia, from Tennessee and Daniel from Nebraska shared! 
 

   
 

Campus Happenings 
 

● We are excited to announce we are testing an outdoor event for a limited number 
of Terrace residents for “Timeslips” on Friday August 21st.   
 
Timeslips was founded by MacArthur Fellow, Professor Anne Basting. It features 
a creative international network of caregivers and artists who are committed to 
bringing joy to seniors. 
 
Timeslips ask questions and invites seniors to imagine; using words, sounds, 
movements and images. It is a way of stepping away from expectations of 
memory recall, to the freedom and creativity that imagination can bring. 



 

Approaches in the classes can include: Asking a beautiful question like - What do 
you treasure in your home and why? or having the group join in creative 
storytelling taking motivation from a picture.  
 
Although limited to nine residents due to social distancing, interested Terrace 
residents should sign up in our O-connector. Please encourage your loved ones 
to continue to enrich their body, mind and souls. Here is one small way to do so! 
 
We will continue to strive to find and offer new content that enriches our 
residents’ body, mind and soul!  

 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates by sending an email to 

COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org and ask to be added  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 
● Call for daily messages on our COVID-19 Hotline, 414-831-9389 

 


